
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24th September 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to see that your child has chosen to take part in the Young Voices concert. This wonderful 
opportunity will take place on Monday 10th February 2025. 
 
Unfortunately, this year we are unable to block book parent tickets on your behalf. However, parents can 
now place their ticket orders directly, by following the process below: 
 

• Click on the link to the Music Room:  

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NTg4NS8xNzI3MTY4MTI2 
 

• Register details 

• Click on the 3 bars at the top left 

• Go to shop, products, purchase tickets. 

Please do not purchase your child’s T-Shirt, as we are doing this on your behalf. 
(Children participating in the concert do not need a ticket purchasing, as this is included in the cost of 
choir.) 
 
Please order your tickets before 31st October 2024.  
Tickets are subject to availability and payment must be made by credit card. There will be a transaction fee 
of £1.99 (plus VAT) for parent card payment – this will cover the card payment and P&P charges for items 
sent directly to the school. Please note that tickets sell out very quickly.  
 
Further information will be sent in due course. However, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us on 01582 617500 or via email to lgill@bramingham.net. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 

Mrs Bains and Miss Sutton 
Co-Headteachers 
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